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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 1:38 PM

To: Meyers, Robert COE

Subject: Inquiry

Barbara Robinson from the Aviation Department called on April 6, 2009 and wanted to know whether an
educational fellowship accepted by a County employee who takes a leave of absence to pursue his/her studies is
considered outside employment. I advised Ms. Robinson that a fellowship does not fall within the definition of
outside employment, as the County would have no authority to reject the fellowship offer to the employee/student.

Robert Meyers
April 8, 2009

4/8/2009


